COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,

December 6, 2021 E‘B
y &

Mining and Safety
Gary Slifka Departrment of Matural Resources
Union Milling Contractors
P.O. Box 620490 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Littleton, CO 80162-0490 Denver, CO 80203

RE: Arkansas Valley Slag (AVS), File # M-2021-058, Objection to 112c Application

Mr. Slifka:

On December 3, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received an
objection to your application from Welborn, Sullivan, Meck and Tooley, P.C. on behalf of
Leadville Sanitation District. The objection is attached to this letter.

Please provide your response, to the jurisdictional issues presented in the objection, to the
Division by December 31, 2021.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Dustin Czapla

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Phone: (303) 866-3567, ext. 8188
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